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CBTF Introduces Direct Membership

September 23, 2009 - Beginning the the 2009-10 competitive season, the CBTF will provide a new method to become
registered CBTF members and be able to enjoy CBTF programs and competitions.

In any province that does not have a CBTF-affiliated provincial organizing body (Nova Scotia, Prince Edward Island,
Newfoundland), interested people can register directly with the CBTF. Direct Membership forms [1] and fees are
available on the CBTF website in the Document Library [2] section. Forms and fees will be submitted directly to the
CBTF Membership Registrar.

In any province with a CBTF-affiliated provincial organizing body (links [3] to the provincial websites), the membership
process is unchanged. Athletes, Coaches, Parents, Volunteers will continue register through their provincial
organization. Forms for Provincial Members should be obtained from your Provincial Membership Registrar.
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